
 

Great Falls Public Schools Boundary Adjustment Process 

Community Forum 
 

Public input is an important component in the Boundary Adjustment Process.  Therefore, we would like to 

invite you to participate on a “Gallery Walk” to review boundary options. 

Please join us on the following date and time: 
 

Tuesday—December 12, 2017 

6:00-7:30 pm 

Paris Gibson Education Center—Cafeteria 

2420 Central Ave, Great Falls 
 

 Watch a PowerPoint presentation about the current Boundary Adjustment Process and progress made by the Study 

Team. 

 View and discuss maps and data with the Study Team, GFPS staff and consultants. 

 Participate in public feedback through an online survey. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact  

Assistant Superintendent Ruth Uecker’s office at (406) 268-6006. 


